
Full Council 16 10 23 Agenda Item 12 

Report Purpose: 
12. Proposal for Ash Grove Park 

Author: 
Town Clerk 

 
Background 
 
The Town Council has budgeted £100,000 towards parks and play areas.  
£20,000 has been committed to South Park for parkrun route and trim trail and 
£20,000 has been committed to West Park for the accessible gate and roundabout. 
 
This leaves £60,000 in the budget for 23/24. 
 
At Full Council 12th June 2023 it was resolved to: 

 
11. Cllrs are asked to get park proposals to the Clerk in time for the Services meeting 
to be held 2nd October 2023 

South Ward Councillors working with ANSA have proposed the following at Ash 
Grove Park. 

For a new zip wire and a playhouse for the children of the nearby school, who 
requested this from Cllr Wilson and Cllr Puttick the ward Councillors.  

• Supply of Playhouse & Cableway, Removal of Existing Cableway, Supply and 
install new cableway & Play House with Safety Surfacing. Grass Mat for 
cableway, Rubber Mulch for Playhouse. Groundworks required to mound.  

• Playhouse as requested by kids of Ash Grove school. 

This is approximately £44,000 with £4000 coming from the ward budgets of the South 
Ward Councillors. 

 

 
Figure 1 The Current Zip Wire is unusable. 

Action: To consider the above proposal for Ash Grove Park. 
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